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Dear Parents 

 

Lifting of Covid Restrictions 

 

As you are aware the last of the Government restrictions are due to be lifted from the 19th 

July, however, things will not change at St Mary’s for the last week of term. 

 

This decision has been made by the Trust to protect our children, families, staff and visitors. 

 

 The current Risk Assessment we have in school will be followed until Friday 23rd July. 

 Children will remain in their own class bubbles.  

 All staff will continue to wear face coverings until the end of term, we kindly ask that 

you as parents continue to do the same whilst on the school premises. 

 If we were to have a positive case before the end of term, I would be in contact with you 

immediately to advise on next steps to keep everyone safe. 

  

 Thank you for being vigilant on a daily basis, as a community I feel we’ve done a great job. 

  

I will be in touch towards the end of the Summer holiday season with our arrangements for 

September. 

  

Best wishes 

 

          P.Fearn 

   

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 


